
Notice of Resident’s Meeting – King Street, The 
Gore Road and Humber Station Road 
You are invited to attend a resident’s meeting to discuss the proposed Official Plan Amendment 
(Secondary Plan) for lands located on the north side of King Street at The Gore Road and Humber 
Station Road.  
 
MEETING DETAILS: 
Due to continuing efforts to contain the spread of COVID-19 and to protect individuals, the meeting will 
be held electronically. 
 

Meeting Date:   June 10, 2021 
Meeting Time:    7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting Number (Access Code): 132 030 9920 
Meeting Password:    iQ2ixbhAr44 

 
To participate in the meeting, please click on the link below or call 1-833-311-4101 and enter the meeting 
access code above: 
 

 
The meeting will be chaired by Town Planning staff and will include a brief presentation by the applicant 
(Glen Schnarr and Associates Inc. on behalf of Bolton Option 3 Landowners Group), before an open 
discussion is held among the residents, Town staff and the applicant of the development. 
 
APPLICATION INFORMATION: 
An application for Official Plan Amendment (POPA 2021-0002) was filed by Glen Schnarr and Associates 
Inc. on behalf of Bolton Option 3 Landowners Group on February 11, 2021 and February 21, 2021, and 
deemed ‘complete’ by Town staff on March 19, 2021. 
 
The applicant is proposing to amend the Official Plan for the subject lands from Prime Agricultural Area to 
establish a secondary plan area to permit a range of residential, commercial, mixed uses, institutional 
open space, environmental policy area and transit hub uses. 
 
The application submitted remains active, is under review and has not received approval. A Public 
Meeting date has not been scheduled and will be held at a future date. Please find enclosed the location 
map and proposed land use schedule. 
 
For more information on the application and/or meeting, please contact: 
  
 Planning staff at 905.584.2272 x. 7338 or planning@caledon.ca  

 
OR 
 

Stephanie McVittie, Acting Manager, Development Review Services 
Planning Department, Town of Caledon  
Email: stephanie.mcvittie@caledon.ca 

https://townofcaledon.webex.com/townofcaledon/j.php?MTID=m59f7ec956fd27032c5ab96f4209f3594 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftownofcaledon.webex.com%2Ftownofcaledon%2Fj.php%3FMTID%3Dm59f7ec956fd27032c5ab96f4209f3594&data=04%7C01%7CStephanie.McVittie%40caledon.ca%7C1c792a3ef41f4a265a2208d8feb05545%7C394db583473a4ab1bcfa5ae82d987a71%7C1%7C0%7C637539380785075112%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=BSHegB094CFtlE71Uf73%2FCbhCPHJwICXzQa4GU%2B0sU4%3D&reserved=0



